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Welcome

Members of the Veterinary Circle of the New York State 
College of Veterinary Medicine cordially invite you to join 
us in participating in the Spouses’ Program of the 79th 
Annual Conference for Veterinarians.

Each year we look forward to renewing our acquaintances 
and to meeting and sharing good times with newcomers. 
This year we have planned many activities for you. W e’ve 
allowed time for you to attend several educational lectures 
offering you an opportunity to increase your business acu­
men, in cooperation with your spouse. The materials to be 
presented include Veterinary H ospital Design, presented by 
Mr. Warren Freedenfeld and Preventing Lawsuits in Your 
Practice, by Mr. E. F. Roberts.

On Tuesday afternoon, Mrs. Robert Phemister has gra­
ciously invited us to Tea at her home where we will have 
the opportunity to become better acquainted in a relaxed 
atmosphere.

In the evening we are sure you will enjoy the food and 
festivities at the Annual Conference Dinner.

Wednesday morning the New York State Veterinary 
Medical Society Auxiliary will hold their Annual Winter 
Meeting.

Lunch will be at the historic Rose Inn, noted for its 
gourmet presentations and unique architecture. Our hostess, 
Sherry Rosemann, of Rose Inn will enlighten us on the 
interesting history and architecture of the Inn and graciously 
allow us to tour the antique-filled rooms in the original 
home and the newly completed addition.

Shopping in Ithaca has always been an enjoyable experi­
ence, and with the addition of our new malls and the 
restoration of downtown Ithaca, The Commons, and Col- 
legetown, it is even more inviting.

For the athletes, Mrs. Nancy Krook has once again 
agreed to lead cross-country skiing, weather permitting.

You will find the campus and the surrounding area to be 
constantly changing. New buildings are under construc­
tion, new cultural centers, new roads being laid, but still 
prevailing is the warmth and fellowship of her students 
and residents. The Cornell Spirit is alive and well.

Crafts, conversation, coffee and friendship will be offered 
in the Hagan Room. W e are looking forward to sharing 
our community, our activities, and our friendship with you. 
W on’t you please join us?

Lorraine Drazek 
Cully Fox 
Kathy Short 
Ann Phemister 
Melbry Hansel 
Edee Poppensiek 
Cynthia Quimby



Tuesday, January 13, 1987

7:30-10 :30  a.m. Registration and Craft Boutique
on 1st Floor of the Veterinary 
Research Tower —  Lorraine Sack, 
Linda Ritzier

9 :00-12 :00  noon Veterinary Hospital Design —  
Auditorium
Mr. Warren Freedenfeld

1 :45 p.m. Board Van in Front of the 
Veterinary College

2 :00-4:00 p.m. Afternoon Tea —
Home of Mrs. Robert Phemister 
1253 Ellis Hollow Rd.
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Tuesday Evening

Annual Conference Dinner

Sheraton Inn —  6:30  p.m.

Cocktail Hour Sponsored by the New York State 
Veterinary Medical Society



Wednesday, January 14, 1987

9 :0 0 -1 1 :30 a.m. N .Y .S. Veterinary Medical Society 
Auxiliary Meeting —
Rm. 828 —  Linda Yartz, President

11:30 a.m. Board Buses in Front of the 
Veterinary College

12:30 p.m. Lunch and Tour —  Rose Inn
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Wednesday Evening

Alumni-Faculty Polo Match

7:00 p.m. - 8 :30  p.m. —  Oxley Pavilion

Alumni-Faculty-Student Flockey Game 

9:15 p.m. - 10:15 p.m. — Lynah Rink

* s’: *  *  *

Thursday, January 15, 1987

9 :00-12 :00  noon Preventing Lawsuits in Your 
Practice —
Auditorium 
Mr. E. F. Roberts

9 :30  a.m. Cross-Country Skiing —  
Moakley House 
Nancy Krook




